
VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY
SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING

MARCH 3, 2022  THURSDAY, 3:15PM

Call to Order
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Vine Grove Elementary SBDM Council  met at 3:15 P.M. at Vine
Grove Elementary.  Members present were Mrs. Ashley Cockriel, Mrs. Jaime Fey, Mrs. Robin DeRossett,
Ms. LaKischa Greatheart and Mrs. Rachel Webb.   Member(s) not present was Mrs. Lindsey Roberts.
Mrs. Consuelo Murrell took the Minutes.
Mrs. Fey made a motion to approve the agenda.  Mrs. DeRossett seconded the motion. Motions
unanimously carried.
Mrs. Greatheart made a motion to approve the minutes from the February 2, 2022 meeting.  Mrs.
DeRossett seconded the motion. Motions unanimously carried.

Good News Report –Mrs.Cockriel reported on the recent successful Scholastic Bookfair.

School Activity Budget/Charitable Gaming Budget Approvals- the Council reviewed and discussed the

February 2022 School Activity Funds Sweep Account/Per Public Allocation Funds and Charitable Gaming

Fund Budgets.  Mrs. Fey made a motion for approval of the budgets. Mrs. Greatheart seconded the

motion. Motion unanimously carried.

New Business -

Allocations- After reviewing staffing allocations for the 2022-23 school year, Mrs. Cockriel presented the

council with multi-option plans.  Class sizes were the biggest concerns voiced and what those sizes would

do to the test scores in tested grades.

Possible  solutions brought up from the council to help offset  the larger class sizes were a third/fourth

grade split possibility.  Another suggestion was to add art class to our current STEM class in order to free

up a special area teacher, bringing the specials rotation down to four.

Public Comments –There were no public comments.

Meeting Date for Next Meeting: April 14, 2022.

ADJOURN Mrs. Webb made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mrs. DeRossett seconded the motion.

Motion unanimously carried.


